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Dear planning team

| am a resident living at Royal college street NW1 located close to 57 Camden Road Londen NW1 9EU
application number ( 2022/0068/P ).

| hereby object to the planning permission to bar/lounge for the reasons below;

1. No 57 Camden Road is currently hosting events on Sundays without any permission, this has resulted in
noise and littering within the residential area, my children;s are awoken early in the morning around 03:00
from the shouting crowd gathered in front of the basement for no 57

Issuing this licensed can result in several issues. Local residents can experience loud noise, arguing and

urinating in front gardens, and as Royal college st front directly onto the pavement, this means any wall will do.
Also, the windows facing the pavement could become a target for smashing.

4. Car parking in the area is at a premium anyway, and extra parking from bar/lounge will make a bad situation
even worse. ... where would residents park if coming back late?

| look forward to receiving your acknowledgement of receipt of this email and to receiving your comments.
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